
                                                                          PUBLIC COMMENT 

Please Place this underneath Saulius Simoliunass’s Public Statement in your minutes for the GLWA 

community meeting January 24, 2018. 

 

Saulius Simoliunass, 30 years as chemist for the DWSD and many years acting president of the DWSD 

Chemist Union, has questioned many the DWSD’s practices and results.   

Do we know how much chlorine we are putting both into our own drinking water and into the river with 

our sewage treatment practices?    

Let us all see the monitoring reports and the sampling procedures and results explained, observed, 

analyzed, and improved.  The current reliance on a diluted “grab” sampling in the river is inadequate. 

If no one is truly monitoring our inputs into and our outputs out of the fresh water intakes, and into and 

out of the sewage plants, is pure, pure water merely wishful thinking? 

 

Lucinda j. “Cindy” Darrah, gratlakeswaterprotectioncommittee.blogspot.com, (313) 414-5181, 

nlgcjd@yahoo.com, 492 Peterboro, Detroit, Mi. 48201  
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